
Bad Weather Statement

Due to increased interference on the 5 Gig Wi-Fi band and constant

demand for bandwidth, SDWISP has upgraded many of our radio links

between our relay sites to the new 60GHz interference free band.

During periods of heavy rain, you my experience a short internet outage

as the new 60GHz band is very high frequency and is more susceptible

to rain fade.

If your internet service is mission critical, we recommend that you have

a redundant internet connection during times of heavy rain.

Thank you for your understanding
SDWISP Support Team
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